
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

22 September 2021 
RE: Open Evening, Early School Closure 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 7th October we will be holding our Opening Evening. The purpose of this evening is to invite children in 
Years 5 & 6 and their parents into our school to meet the teachers and sample some of the fantastic work that we do 
here at Ellesmere Park High School.  
 
To ensure there is sufficient time on the day, our school day for all year groups (7-11) will finish at 1:50pm on that 
day.  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
 
Mr M Bird      Mrs A St John       
Deputy Headteacher     Deputy Headteacher      
 


